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September 8, 2009

All Editorsof NBA

We are forwarding a mail received from Jt. Comnaissr of Police (Law and Order),
Mumbai, which is self-explanatory.

We request you to kindly bear in mind the conteaitghis mail while taking your editorial
decisions on the subject matter.

Regards,
Sd/-

Annie Joseph
Secretary General, NBA

CC: All Members of NBA

"Mumbai Police" <police.mumbai@gmail.com> said:
---------- Forwarded message ----------

From:Mumbai Police <police.mumbai@gmail.com
Date: 7 Sep 2009 19:09

Subject:

To: nba@nbanewdelhi.com
Cc:nbanewdelhi@gmail.com

Dear Ma'm

It is reliably learnt that Shri. Nitin Gadkari, ML@JP, during his press conference in
Mumbai, has distributed certain CD’s to the presgaspondents for broadcasting through
the news channels. The CD’s pertain to the recamihaunal voilence in Miraj, district Sangli
of Maharashtra. In view of the fact that the sitain Miraj and neighbouring districs is still
volatile, the broadcasting of the CD’s is likely mofluence the communal situation in
Maharashtra and in other parts of the country ds we

It is therefore kindly requested that the Memhlmrgour esteemed organization be intimated
accordingly and requested not to air the said CBistsbuted by Shri. Nitin Gadkari.

Thanking You,

From,

Jt. Commissioner of Police (Law and Order),
O/o. Commissioner of Police, Mumbai

Opp. Crawford Market,

D.N. Road, Mumbai - 400 001

Tel. 022-22620826 / 022-22613552

Fax 022-22621835
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